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Behrens, Raven

From: Jandl, Lauren
Sent: Friday, October 20, 2023 2:46 PM
To:
Subject: Public Records Request
Attachments: 2023-10-20 Jandl PRA Response to Blake.pdf

Hello, David,  
 
Please find the attached correspondence related to your public records request.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Lauren Jandl 
Chief of Staff 
  
Vermont Attorney General’s Office 
109 State Street 
Montpelier, VT 05609 
Email:  lauren.jandl@vermont.gov  
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
 
 
 



CHARITY R. CLARK 
ATTORNEY GENERAL 

TEL: (802) 828-3171 
 

www.ago.vermont.gov 
 
 
 
 
 

STATE OF VERMONT 
OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 

109 STATE STREET 
MONTPELIER, VT 

05609-1001 
 

 
October 20, 2023 
 
David Blake, via email to:   
 

Re: Public Records Request  

Dear David: 

I write in response to your request for public records received by the Attorney General’s Office on 
October 17, 2023. On October 18, 2023, your request was narrowed during our phone call as 
follows: any guidance, trainings, or directives issued by the Attorney General’s Office to law 
enforcement regarding implementation and interpretation of ACT 165/20 VSA 2368. The 
timeframe for the records you seek is July 1, 2021, which is the date the statute took effect, to the 
date of your request. 
 
Following a search, we have determined that the Attorney General’s Office has no records that are 
responsive to your request. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Lauren Jandl 
 
Lauren Jandl 
Chief of Staff 




